
Week 5  

I hope everyone is excited about our field trip this week because I know I am!  

  

If you have any questions please contact me by either email hhuynh@amphi.com or office number 696-

4085 

 
Tomorrow is our first visit to Starbase! Please 

make sure your student arrives on time. They 

do not need to bring their backpacks. Students 

can bring their lunch or water bottle if they 

would like. Lunch will be provided. Please also 

have your students wear either the green 

Keeling shirt or any green or white shirt. 

This will help us and the staff at Starbase keep 

track of our students.   

Lots of writing this week. We are completing our 

first written project about inventors and the 

challenges they faced. 

We are also finishing up our first unit in math 

about volume. Our students are moving forward 

with this year at a great pace!  
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[Life is full of changes]. “You’re not wrong about that!” - Alex              
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